
Arroyo Grande United Methodist  
Children’s Center  

 

Is Hosting An 

Open House 
 for the Community  

at 275 N. Halcyon Rd, Arroyo Grande 
 
 

Wednesday, April 10, 2025 

6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 

The teachers and children will share the 
importance of play, exploration, and learning 

that occurs each day. 
  
  

After you visit the class your child is currently in, 
take time to also visit the classroom your child will 
attend in the next session, which starts July 7, 2025. 

 




